
 

September 27, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Throughout the United States, Hispanic Heritage Month is celebrated from September 15 – 
October 15. This celebration pays tribute to the generations of Hispanic Americans who have 
enriched our nation and society, and whose achievements and success have inspired many 
others to achieve success. Today I am writing to share information with you about some of the 
ways that Citrus College is celebrating Hispanic Heritage Month, and I encourage you to 
participate in upcoming campus events and activities. 
 
Student life and leadership development is hosting a Hispanic Heritage Month-themed virtual 
game day on Monday, October 4, at 2 p.m. All students and employees are welcome to join, 
and you can sign up online. In addition, Student life and leadership development encourages 
everyone to share their favorite Latin American dish on Instagram – be sure to tag 
@citrusstudentlife! 
 
The Hayden Memorial Library has highlighted several online resources that celebrate the lives, 
stories and achievements of Hispanic and Latinx individuals online at 
https://libguides.citruscollege.edu/hhm. 
 
You may have noticed recently that the college’s main social media accounts are recognizing 
colleagues and students who are sharing what Hispanic Heritage Month means to them. My 
thanks to those of you who have participated, and please reach out to the communications and 
external relations team if you are interested in being featured. 
 
Finally, under the direction of music instructor and Academic Senate President Gino Munoz, 
music instructor Alan Waddington and music instructor Ken Edwards, our student groups Night 
Shift and Blue Note Orchestra have planned special outdoor performances that include music 
by Hispanic composers. Please join me on Monday, October 11, at 1 p.m. in the Campus 
Center Mall for these special, socially distanced performances. 
 
These many wonderful things happening both on campus and online are possible thanks to the 
dedication of our faculty, staff and students. I’ve said it before, but I feel fortunate to call Citrus 
College my “home away from home” because of all of you, and I look forward to many more 
celebrations in the months and years ahead! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Greg Schulz 
Superintendent/President 
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